
October 2, 2017

Ms. Shelly Kasprzycki
Executive Director
Michigan Humanities Council
119 Pere Marquette Drive, Suite 3B
Lansing, MI  48912-1270

Dear Ms. Kasprzycki:

This letter is in reference to the summary budget dated July 14, 2017 that was submitted by the
Michigan Humanities Council for NEH grant SO-253129-17.

This budget for the funding period November 1, 2016 through October 31, 2017 is approved.  With the 
exception of the funds that are budgeted for regrants, the Michigan Humanities Council has the authority 
to make whatever budget changes it deems necessary to carry out its program activities.  Regrants are 
defined as support for humanities projects selected in open competition on the basis of established 
criteria that are widely known.

The allocation of federal funds for regrants currently stands at a total of $237,700.  This amount includes
$237,700 in outright funds and $   0 in federal matching funds.

The cost-sharing requirement for this grant was stated as condition 7 of the grant amendment dated 
May 19, 2017.

All other terms and conditions of this grant remain in effect.

Sincerely,

Anne Lopez-Buitrago
Deputy Director
Office of Grant Management
400 7th Street, SW, Washington DC 20506
Ph: 202/606-8575 Fax: 202/606-8633
alopez-buitrago@neh.gov

cc:  Kathleen Mullins





Do not include 1) other NEH grant funds, 2) third party in-kind contributions, or 3) carry-over 
funds from a prior funding period on this budget form. 

237700 
 

1091930.00 
*The Total Costs amount may not be less than the sum of the outright and federal matching funds offered 
plus the gifts that will be certified to NEH to release the federal matching funds. 
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